

### Quality Education Caring For All

## **Arawang Primary School**

Nemarang Crescent Waramanga ACT 2611

Telephone:

6142 0660

e-mail: ara

arawangps.info@ed.act.edu.au

ABN:

161 789 116 49

Principal:

Jacqui Chapman



# **Voluntary Contributions 2024**

#### **Dear Parents and Carers**

As you know, public education is freely accessible to everyone, but unfortunately that does not mean that our tax dollars fund everything that is needed to enhance the learning experience for the children. That is why every year we ask parents and caregivers to consider making a voluntary financial contribution to Arawang Primary School.

Your contributions support the school in many ways where funding allocated by the Education Directorate needs supplementation. Contributions are used to fund curriculum materials in literacy, numeracy, science, sport, technology, Japanese, café and the gardens. These resources then enhance the delivery of our curriculum.

The School Board met in November 2023 and has agreed to the following contributions:

### One child: Total request \$200:

This payment is made up of:

- \$150 Voluntary Contribution for the General School Fund; and
- \$50 for the tax deductible Library Trust Fund.

#### Two or more children: Total request \$380:

This payment is made up of:

- \$280 Voluntary Contribution for the General School Fund; and
- \$100 for the tax deductible Library Trust Fund.

While contributions are voluntary under the ACT Education Act 2004, and no student will be disadvantaged by not paying their family contribution, we do appreciate any support you can provide. Additional donations are always welcome.

The quickest and easiest method for payment is an online payment which can be made via the school's website: <a href="https://www.arawangps.act.edu.au">www.arawangps.act.edu.au</a>. Payments can also be made by EFT over the counter.

Should you wish to discuss payment options please contact Natalie Alston, the School's Business Manager on 6142 0660.

We thank you very much for your support.

On behalf of the School Board

Michael Roberts Board Chair